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A Lecture Entitled "Rules and Provisions of the Pilgrimage" in Al
Ain University

The Student Affairs Deanship in Al Ain University of Science and Technology welcomed the
events for year 2015/2016 with the lecture entitled ‘Rules and Provisions of the Pilgrimage’ in

cooperation with the General Authority for Islamic Affairs and Endowments, spoken by the
Sheikh Saif Al Asri in the presence of academic and administrative bodies and university

students.

The lecture focused on aspects related to how to perform the Hajj correctly and to contribute to
overcoming them, and provide them with cultural and religious needs. He  also spoke about the

rituals for Hajj in detail and steps using advanced scientific methods, ranging from themeeqaat
until the stoning, so that the attandees will be familiar with the Pilgrim Hajj rituals and that the

argument becomes free from errors, prohibitions and offences.
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